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Claire Kington .The Tynings Westbur_

Whoever passed planning permission for Amazon Way houses must have realised that homeowners have
children who need schools. Who wants to get the car out when the Tesco store is a short walk away over the
railway line or to visit friends. The railway bridge by Railway Inn walkway is narrow and negotiating the Bridge
roundabout to cross road for station is dangerous. The Railway Bridge over the line has a 7.5 T weight limit it
has never been repaired one day it will fall down. The other morning there were a number of 8 year olds
unaccompanied scooting down past the Railway Inn to primary school. When Leigh Park Housing estate was
built along mane way and through the Oldfield cul de sac a Bridge over the Railway Line was promised. The
Council has never shown any interest in promoting Westbury safety or interest. Despite given us an incinerator
and rapidly increasing Trading Estate that is separated from the town with a 7.5T limit bridge in between and
lorries etc travelling around the A350.

































